

Contact: Jan Benjamin 29 Mary Elizabeth Road, Ludlow, Shropshire SY8 1LP 01584 875258 jan benjamin@hotmail.co.uk

Dear Member

Renewal for the next year is due on 1^{st} May 2017. The AGM on 9^{th} April 2017 agreed that subscriptions should be raised to £15.

We hope that you have enjoyed the last twelve months and have found the activities of interest. We have a varied programme for the future and with your support we hope that the Club will continue to develop its activities further.

You may pay either by cheque payable to Knighton Historic Vehicle Club, or by electronic bank transfer to sort code: **40-26-21** (HSBC) account no. **71200593**

Whichever way you pay, please return this form to the above address either by post or email

Happy motoring			
Jan Benjamin			
Surname(s)			
First name(s)			
Address			
	Mob no		
I have paid my su	bscription of £15 by: cheque	□ electron	ic transfer \square
Details of vehicle(s)	if changed in last year		
Make	Model	Year	Reg No